
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to update you on the latest news regarding school and COVD19. 

Although this is not confirmed and it is dependent on the spread of COVD19, it 

appears likely that school and the statutory curriculum will be suspended for the rest 

of the academic year.  All the staff and governors and Crickhowell Community 

Primary are hoping for an earlier resolution so we can get back to doing what we 

enjoy most, working with our pupils and the wider school community. 

During this period, our school is operating as a Hub school for the children of 

keyworkers. We will be opening seven days a week, through the Easter and summer 

half-term, to provide support for key workers. All staff from the high school and 

cluster primaries are timetabled to be on duty through this period.  

The staff of Crickhowell Primary have had a ‘teams’ meeting this week to discuss 

work for pupils after Easter. On Monday April 20th, staff will send a schoop out with a 

selection of activities for the week, for their classes. There will be an overview of 

topic activities and twice weekly literacy and numeracy tasks will be sent out and 

returned with comments as appropriate. This will be on-line. The foundation phase 

will be using class dojo, Years three and four will be using class dojo and HWB while 

years five and six will be using HWB and Google Classroom. All classes will be 

sending suggested timetables with links to other activities, like on-line mindfulness, 

Joe Wicks workouts (not recommended at my age!) and David Walliams audio 

books. 

We will try our best to keep things interesting and help as best we can. However, 

please remember, that staff are also working in school, managing their own children 

and may have to self-isolate and rest, if taken unwell! We will do our best to keep 

you updated as things change. 

Please stay safe, we are missing you all, our school is not the same without you. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

M.Wakeley and the staff and governors of CCPS 

 

 


